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Municipal Heritage Advisory Committee - Strategic Plan 
Document 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the Administration report back to the appropriate committee on incorporating an 
opportunity for feedback from advisory committees in future City Strategic Planning 
processes. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Planning, Development and Community Services, at 
its meeting held on March 14, 2022, considered a letter from the Municipal Heritage 
Advisory Committee regarding the above. 
 
As the City’s strategic planning is not within the mandate of the Standing Policy 
Committee on Planning, Development and Community Services, your Committee 
provides the above-noted recommendation for consideration. The letter has also been 
referred to the Strategy and Transformation Division for information. 
 
Attachment 
March 7, 2022 letter from the Municipal Heritage Advisory Committee 


